

Dear Friend of the Perryman-Keglovits Foundation:

Congratulations on your second annual golf tournament! And thank you, thank you, thank you for your continued support of the Dale and Frances Hughes Cancer Center. Collectively, your efforts – first through the annual all-star basketball game, and now with the golf tournament - have raised nearly \$15,000.

This money stays right here in Monroe County and makes a direct impact on family members, friends and neighbors who are battling cancer at the Dale and Frances Hughes Cancer Center.

Currently, cancer is the leading cause of death in Monroe County. But, because of your enduring generosity and support of the Perryman-Kegolvits Foundation the Dale and Frances Hughes Cancer Center is fulfilling Pocono Medical Center's mission to "deliver world-class care close to home."

Pocono Medical Center is currently building a new home for the Dale and Frances Hughes Cancer Center directly across the street from the hospital. This nature-inspired, patient-focused facility will absolutely inspire hope and confidence in the healing process. To learn more about this project, feel free to contact the Pocono Health Foundation at 570.476.3530, or visit poconohealthsystem.org.

Again, thank you for your generous support of the Perryman-Keglovits Foundation and the Dale and Frances Hughes Cancer Center.

We hope that every drive finds the fairway and that every putt finds the bottom of the cup, but if they don't, remember why you are here today: "Cancer can't stop a legacy."

Sincerely,

The Pocono Health Foundation



Dear Friend of the Perryman-Keglovits Foundation:

Congratulations on your second annual golf tournament! And thank you, thank you, thank you for your continued support of the Dale and Frances Hughes Cancer Center. Collectively, your efforts – first through the annual all-star basketball game, and now with the golf tournament - have raised nearly \$15,000.

This money stays right here in Monroe County and makes a direct impact on family members, friends and neighbors who are battling cancer at the Dale and Frances Hughes Cancer Center.

Currently, cancer is the leading cause of death in Monroe County. But, because of your enduring generosity and support of the Perryman-Kegolvits Foundation the Dale and Frances Hughes Cancer Center is fulfilling Pocono Medical Center's mission to "deliver world-class care close to home."

Pocono Medical Center is currently building a new home for the Dale and Frances Hughes Cancer Center directly across the street from the hospital. This nature-inspired, patient-focused facility will absolutely inspire hope and confidence in the healing process. To learn more about this project, feel free to contact the Pocono Health Foundation at 570.476.3530, or visit poconohealthsystem.org.

Again, thank you for your generous support of the Perryman-Keglovits Foundation and the Dale and Frances Hughes Cancer Center.

We hope that every drive finds the fairway and that every putt finds the bottom of the cup, but if they don't, remember why you are here today: "Cancer can't stop a legacy."

Sincerely,

The Pocono Health Foundation